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Concord, NC – Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers is proud to announce that the organization will be 

opening a new clinic in Mecklenburg County. 

 
Sugar Creek Health Center will be opening in early 2024 in the Charlotte Area. The new clinic will offer a wide range of 
medical services to the local community, including women’s health, pediatrics, chronic disease management, behavioral 
health services, and dental care. The health center will be staffed by a team of highly trained medical professionals who 
provide top-quality care to patients of all ages. Sugar Creek Health Center will prioritize accessibility and affordability. It will 
offer a sliding fee scale for uninsured patients. The sliding fee scale allows the organization to discount a patient’s services 
based on their income and family size. Families that qualify for a discount under the sliding scale will be asked to pay a 
nominal fee. CRCHC’s mobile unit began holding remote clinics onsite on November 8th until the physical opening of the 
new clinic. 

 

“We are beyond excited to announce the opening of our ninth location in Charlotte, NC soon that will bring medical, dental, 
behavioral health, imaging, and other ancillary services to Mecklenburg County. We are truly thankful for the support and 
partnership from the Mecklenburg County Commissioners to expand access to healthcare for the residents in Mecklenburg 
County,” said CEO Don Holloman. 

 

Cabarrus Rowan Community Health Centers, Inc. (CRCHC) is a community-based nonprofit organization founded in 2003 
and dedicated to positively impacting the health of the community. As a Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC), we 
provide health care to all members of our community, including low-income, indigent, and uninsured patients who may not 
otherwise be able to afford health care via traditional resources. 


